Iate,Angela

From: Peacock,Cheryl {cpeacock@pcsonet.com]
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2008 6:38 PM

To: '‘Suereth, Don'

Subject: RE: E-mails

Attachments: image001.jpg

No, nothing specific. 3Just trying to stay a little ahead of the defense's game.

From: Suereth, Don [mailto:DonSuereth@fdle.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2008 8:50 PM

To: Peacock,Cheryl

Subject: RE: E-mails

They must ask for a public records request. I keep pertinent ones. Is there something
specific you are thinking about?

Don Suereth, Inspector

Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Alcohol Testing Program

Tampa Bay Regional Operations Center

4211 N. Lois Av.

Tampa, Fl. 33614

www.fdle.state.fl.us/atp

Cell Phone: 813-918-7554
Fax : 813-878-7302

[cid:image00l.ipg@01C8B203.D2621B301

NOTICE: Florida has very broad public records laws. Information contained in emails sent to
my official email address may be subject to disclosure.

From: Peacock,Cheryl [mailto:cpeacock@pcsonet.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2008 8:08 PM

To: Suereth, Don

Subject: E-mails

I remember you telling me that the defense can now retrieve the e-mails between us. Is there
a way I can retrieve them as well? Up to now, I haven't been keeping/making a copy for
myself and I need to refresh my memory about something that occurred in January that you and
I talked about in e-mails.

Thanks,




